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May 3, 2022 Via email to Kara.levinson@tn.gov
(Confirmation of successful transmission of
email constitutes proof of receipt.)

Tennessee Department of Health
Division of Laboratory Services

Attn: Kara Levinson Ph.D., Lab Director
630 Hart Lane

Nashville, TN 37243

CLIA 44D0659062
To Whom It May Concern:

The records in this office indicate that the laboratory at the above address is currently certified
under the Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) program and has been assigned the
above identification number. Under this number this facility may perform laboratory tests which are
subject to CLIA and for which it is currently certified.

Information in the CLIA data system indicates that this laboratory certification expires on 05/31/2022,
and is for a Certificate of Compliance.

You may submit this letter as proof that you continue to participate in the CLIA program. Inquiries to this
office concerning your participation in the CLIA program are welcome, using any of the contact methods
below. When you do, please include your CLIA laboratory registration number on any correspondence
with this office. It will expedite any reply.

Sincerely,

Division of Health Licensure and Regulation | Office of Health Care Facilities | CLIA Certification
Adr: 665 Mainstream Drive, Second Floor, Nashville, TN 37243 | Tel: 615-741-7023 | Fax: 615-532-2700
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